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THE WHITE HOUSE 

\VASHINGTO~ 

November 29, 1976 

Dear Rose and Lee: 

Your kind message meant a very great deal 
to Betty and me. 

Naturally, the election outcome was a disap­
pointment. But it's deeply encouraging to 
know that we still have the loyalty and good 
wishes of so many wonderful friends like you. 

Warmest personal regards and appreciation, 

Mr. an Mr ee Elder 
1701 Taylor Street, N. W. 
Washington, D.C. 20011 
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